NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 29, 2022, a public hearing as required by Section
147(f) of the Internal Revenue Code (the “Code’) will be held by the California Health Facilities
Financing Authority (the “Authority’’) with respect to the proposed issuance by the Authority of its
debt obligations in one or more series from time to time in an amount not to exceed $20,000,000
(the “Obligations”). The proceeds of the Obligations will be used by Marin General Hospital, doing
business as MarinHealth Medical Center (the “Corporation”), a California nonprofit public benefit
corporation and an organization described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Code, to finance and/or
refinance costs incurred with the implementation of an electronic health record system
(the “Project”) to be owned by the Corporation and accessed from the following locations, which
are used as part of an integrated operation:

. 250 Bon Air Road, Greenbrae, California

. 100A Drakes Landing, Greenbrae, California
. 300A Drakes Landing, Greenbrae, California
. 1100 S Eliseo Dr., Greenbrae, California

. 1240 S Eliseo Dr., Greenbrae, California

. 1260 S Eliseo Dr., Greenbrae, California

. 1350 S Eliseo Dr., Greenbrae, California

. 4000 Civic Center Dr., San Rafael, California
. 75 Rowland Way, Novato, California

. 1701 4th Street, Santa Rosa, California

and to pay certain expenses incurred in connection with the execution and delivery of the Obligations.

The hearing will commence at 10:00 a.m. (Pacific Time), or as soon thereafter as the matter
can be heard, and will be held in Suite 435, 915 Capitol Mall, Sacramento, California 95814.
Interested persons wishing to express their views on the execution and delivery of the Obligations or
on the nature and location of the facilities proposed to be refinanced may attend the public hearing in
person or by phone as follows:

Telephone: 844-867-6169 (U.S. toll free)
Participant Code: 3999312
TDD Number: (916) 654-9922

or, prior to the time of the hearing, submit written comments to Frank Moore, Executive Director,
California Health Facilities Financing Authority, 915 Capitol Mall, Suite 435, Sacramento, California
95814. The Authority may limit the time available for persons attending the public hearing to provide
comments while assuring such persons a reasonable opportunity to be heard.

Dated: June 22, 2022



